
Dear Parents / Guardians,                                  12th July 2019 

 

As we come to the end of term please return by next Friday all library books and 

“Firm Foundation” homework packs (which are given out each Friday). We will     

continue to send home library books at the beginning of next week. For any lost 

packs and books there will be a charge of £5. 

 

The children made us proud as we knew they would as they performed their    

Graduation Assembly this week. Many thanks for supporting this with the        

practising at home but I’m sure you will agree it was worth it. The children did    

extremely well considering how old they are especially the seven youngest children 

who will be returning to Nursery in September. A big well done to the “All Day” 

children too who at times had to practise twice in the day, both morning and  

afternoon. 

 

We will be saying goodbye to Miss Basson at the end of the year as she has      

completed her apprenticeship course and wish her well in the next steps of her   

career. 

 

Next week the children who will be moving to Reception in September will spend 

short periods of time with their new teacher and teaching assistant. Miss Waltho 

will be working with Mrs Jones as Miss Lawrenson leaves to begin her PGCE course 

at Hope University. Miss Melling will have two part time teaching assistants, Miss 

Murphy (Monday and Tuesday) and Miss Williams (Wednesday-Friday). 

 

If you do have any queries about Reception please do not hesitate to speak to any 

member of staff. 
 

Next Friday is the end-of-year party and disco. Children can come to Nursery 

dressed in their own clothes.  

Nursery Staff 



亲爱的家长/监护人，2019年7月12日 

 

当我们到学期结束时，请在下周五返回所有图书馆书籍和“公司基础”作业包

（每周五发出）。我们将在下周初继续发送家庭图书馆书籍。对于任何丢失

的包和书籍，将收取5英镑的费用。 

 

孩子们让我们感到自豪，因为我们知道他们本周将在毕业大会上表演。非常

感谢在家练习支持这一点，但我相信你会同意这是值得的。考虑到他们多大

年纪，特别是9月份将返回幼儿园的七个最小的孩子，孩子们表现得非常

好。对于“全日”儿童来说，这是一个很好的做法，他们有时不得不在当天上

午和下午两次练习。 

 

今年年底，我们将与Basson小姐说再见，因为她已经完成了她的学徒课

程，并祝愿她在接下来的职业生涯中取得好成绩。 

 

下周，将于9月前往接待处的孩子们将与他们的新老师和助教一起度过很短

的时间。当劳伦森小姐离开去希望大学开始她的PGCE课程时，Waltho小姐

将与琼斯夫人一起工作。 Melling小姐将有两名兼职助教，墨菲小姐（周

一和周二）和威廉姆斯小姐（周三至周五）。 

 

如果您对接待有任何疑问，请随时与任何工作人员交谈。 

 

 

下周五是年终派对和迪斯科舞厅。孩子们可以穿着自己的衣服来到幼儿园 

 

托儿所 



 

 

 


